
 
 

CRESTWOOD SCHOOL DISTRICT 

OCTOBER 28, 2019 

SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT 
 
 

TO:  Board of Education 
 

FROM:  Dr. Youssef Mosallam, Superintendent of Schools 
 

RE: A. ACTION ITEMS: 
1. None 

 
B. INFORMATIONAL ITEMS: 

1. Enrollment Continues 
2. Welcome Message 

 
 
 

A. ACTION ITEMS  
1. None 

 
 
 

 
 

B. INFORMATIONAL ITEMS 
1. Enrollment Continues 

We continue to take enrollment at the Board of Education office from 7:30 – 3:00 
daily.  Please check our website at www.csdm.k12.mi.us for enrollment 
requirements or call our office for information at 278-0906.  Parents can pick up a 
sheet with the requirement for registration at our office at 27235 Joy Rd. 

 
2. Welcome Message  

A message from Dr. Mosallam 
 
  

 
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
  

http://www.csdm.k12.mi.us/

